DATE:            September 28, 2012

TO:                 NPCR Program Directors/Contacts and Partners in the Broader Cancer Surveillance Community

FROM:           Joseph Rogers, Division of Cancer Prevention and Control, NCCDPHP, CDC (jrogers@cdc.gov)

[bookmark: _GoBack]SUBJECT:    Web Plus Software Can Be Used to Send VA Data

The National Program of Cancer Registries (NPCR) recently asked the Veterans Administration (VA) if Web Plus software can be used to send VA data to central cancer registries. Raye-Anne Dorn, national coordinator for cancer programs at the VA, stated that “Web Plus is an acceptable tool for uploading data into secured state central registry servers.”

This should help central cancer registries meet the VA’s security and confidentiality requirements. For more information, please visit the NPCR Data Security site.
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